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  Programs of the Month 

The earliest history of Mother’s Day dates back to the 

ancient annual spring festival the Greeks dedicated to 

maternal goddesses. The more recent history of Moth-

er’s Day dates back to 1600’s England. Today’s Mother’s 

Day is celebrated in several countries including Canada, 

U.S., India, Denmark, Finland, Italy, Turkey, Australia, 

Mexico, Japan and Belgium. People take the day as an 

opportunity to pay tribute to their mothers and thank 

them for all their love and support. Happy Mother’s Day 

to all! We have many programs this month to come and 

get involved in. Louise Lloyd will be here to perform on 

Tuesday, May 16th at 1:30 p.m. Louise offers a variety of 

music from different eras. We will be hosting a Volun-

teer Appreciation Dinner to thank our valuable volun-

teers. We appreciate their willingness to share their 

time and talent with our residents. There are too many 

programs to list but please check your calendar of 

events and come join us.  

SAVE THE DATE! 

Annual Western Shindig Fundraiser  

featuring Naomi Bristow  on Thursday, June 22nd 

5:00-7:00 p.m. 

Bev Cloutier, Activity Director            

Happy 

BirthdayΧΧ 

Cecil Taylor  

Vivienne McLeod 

Jacqueline Brownlee 

Betty Davidson 

Murray Ede 

Trent Hollingshead 

Lois Weldon 

Maureen McMahon 

Catherine Graham 

Frederick Humphrey 

——————————–———- 

DƻƻŘōȅŜ 

ά²Ŝ ǎŀȅ ƎƻƻŘōȅŜ 

²ƛǘƘ ŦƻƴŘ ƳŜƳƻǊƛŜǎΣ 

Doris Mayall 

Lewis Lahti 

Robert Fortin 



Important Announcement 

 

άCollingwood Nursing Home is excited to 
announce the addition of a Nurse Practi-
tioner to our care team and services. In 
collaboration with Bay Haven Senior Care 
Services, Doctor Langford, Doctor Gandhi 
and the NSM LHIN. The NP will enhance 
the care services for our residents and 
support additional education for our staff. 
We are very excited for the support by all 
concerned, and look forward to all of the 
benefits our Nurse Practitioner will offerέΦ 

Sincerely 

Peter Zober, President & Administrator 

_________________________________ 

REQUEST 

We are in need of volunteer 

knitters for our Tuck Shop. We 

supply the yarn. Please contact 

Bev Cloutier, Activity Director if 

you are interested in donating 

your time & talent. 

 

Volunteer Village 

Come & discover all the exciting won-

derful ways that you can get involved in 

your community. A chance to interact 

and explore a variety of volunteer op-

portunities. We offer hands on experi-

ence, a chance to develop new relation-

ships, to share skills and talents. Retired, 

Seniors, and students  are Welcome!  

For more information please contact - 

Bev Cloutier, Activity Director or Janice 

Bristow, Volunteer Village Attache. 

**We are in need of volunteers 

to assist with outings, friendly 

visiting, and Tuck Shop. 

 


